layer3”

aT-Mobile company

April 13, 2018
SENT ViA EMAIL

Re: Certification of Compliance with Children's Television Act, 2018 First Quarter

Dear Partner:

Layer3 TV requests a certification of compliance with the Children’s Television Act for your network(s)
for the first quarter beginning January 1, 2018 and ending March 31, 2018. Layer3 TV submits this
request in order to comply with our record keeping obligations respecting the commercial limitations
imposed on children’s programming by the Children’s Television Act of 1990, 47 U.S.C. § 303a, and by
the rules and regulations of the Federal Communications Commission, 47 C.F.R. §§ 76.225 and 76.1703.

Please send us your certification, signed by the appropriate officer of your company, via email to Austin
Gaddis at Austin.Gaddis@t-mobile.com. We appreciate your prompt attention.

Very best,

Austin Gaddis

Corporate Counsel

T-Mobile USA

(720) 578-6991
Austin.Gaddis@t-mobile.com

1660 Wynkoop Street « Suite 800 « Denver » Colorado 80202



